
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

                       PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

                  TUESDAY, MAY 6, 2014 @ 8 PM 

                @ THE NEW DURHAM LIBRARY 

                (RECESSED FROM APRIL 15, 2014) 

        SITE PLAN REVIEW REGULATIONS                           

                                   EDIT 

You are hereby notified that the New Durham Planning Board will conduct a 

Public Hearing to receive public comment on edits to the SITE PLAN REVIEW 

REGULATIONS on Tuesday May 6, 2014 at 8:00 pm at the New Durham Town 

Hall. The Site Plan Review Regulations have been professionally edited to be more 

concise and improve readability to the lay reader. The format has been made more 

consistent with the Subdivision Regulations and the document has been made 

more consistent with the Zoning Ordinance. Copies of the edited document are 

available for public inspection at the New Durham Town Hall. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 4/22/2014 
Amy Smith 
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